
Committee members,
My name is Ben Stevenson and I live in Portland, OR. I am writing to express strong support for SJM2 and SJR10.  
It is absolutely reprehensible that as a state and country we are currently legally permitted to enslave incarcerated persons, forcing 
them to work for very little or no pay whatsoever. This must end, now. Thank you for your time.
Ben


